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Product Change Notice 
 

 
Type of Change:   ☐ End of Life    ☐ Material Change 

    ☐ Facility Change or Addition  Process Change 

    ☐ Design Change   ☐ Other- Packaging 

 
 
Part Series Affected:  Mini MOX (MOX400,MOX750,MOX1125) and RX-1M Series 
 
Effective Date: May 2nd 2022 
 
Starting May 2nd, 2022, the Mini MOX and RX-1M thick film resistor series will undergo a 
manufacturing process change. The application of thick film ink will change from a dipping method to 
printing method. This change increases yield, lowers lead times, and allows more precise application 
of ink to the substrate. This will be a running change applied throughout the part series and will have 
no effect on part performance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Best Regards, 

 
Brandon Metzger  
Marketing Manager 
 
CC:  Alex Herrera 
 Operations and Engineering Manager 
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